From: Exchange (Scheme Returns)

Sent: 18 December 2023 10:52

To: Catherine Johnson

Subject: RE: Member resignation letter CRM:0305110

Dear Catherine

RE: CN Pension Fund PSR: 12006851

Thank you for your email dated 18 December 2023 informing us that the above referenced pension scheme has become non registrable as of 14 December 2023.
| am pleased to confirm that | have amended the scheme details to reflect the information above. | also confirm that there is no outstanding levy.

What happens next?

As a result of this amendment, please note that the scheme will no longer be required to complete scheme returns and no further levy invoices will be issued.
Additionally, the scheme is no longer accessible via Exchange and therefore we ask that you please notify us directly if any further amendments are required.

If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Valeri Ruppel
Lead Administrator - Customer Support
Frontline Regulation

www.tpr.gov.uk/contact-us



